
   
 

     Corrigendum 

 

This is in reference to Advertisement No. SVSU/2025/DAA/Advt./001 dated 

26.07.2025. It is hereby informed that the Guest Faculty position in the area of 

Mechanical Engineering has been withdrawn due to administrative reasons. 

 

 

           -sd- 

          Dean(Academic Affairs) 


